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CHICAGO, May 23, 2019 - We appreciate the FAA's leadership in taking this important step in bringing global
regulators together to share information and discuss the safe return to service of the 737 MAX. Our team, our
airline customers, and regulators place the highest priority on the safety of the flying public. Once we have
addressed the information requests from the FAA, we will be ready to schedule a certification test flight and
submit final certification documentation.
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